הדמיה אנגלית דבורה 3 יחידות – קיץ 2025 מגזר כללי

Part 1

- 1. What's wrong Andy? You look very tired.
 - a. I'm sick.
 - b. It's free.
 - c. Nice to meet you.
- 2. I can't find my phone. Do you know where it is?
 - a. Have fun!
 - b. Congratulations!
 - c. I have no idea.
- 3. I haven't seen you for quite a while. Did you enjoy your trip?
 - a. I had a great time!
 - b. I'm hungry.
 - c. I'm happy to meet you.
- 4. My friends are coming to dinner this evening. I think I'll make pizza. What do you think?
 - a. Happy Birthday!
 - b. Fantastic!
 - c. See you tomorrow.
- 5. Are you saying something? I can't hear you because the television is too loud.
 - a. You're welcome.
 - b. Happy Birthday!
 - c. Turn it off.

Part2

Listen to Bobby, the tour guide
at the Safari Park, as he takes
people through the park on a
tour bus

استمِعوا، إلى بوبي، المُرشِد السياحيّ في حديقة
الحيوانات، خلال مُرافقته لمتنزّ هين بواسطة
حافلة في أنحاء حديقة الحيوانات.

הקשיבו לבובי, מדריך הטיולים בספארי, בזמן שהוא לוקח מטיילים לסיור באוטובוס ברחבי הספארי.

Good afternoon and welcome to the Safari Park. My name is Bobby. I am a guide here at the park. I will show you the animals that live here and tell you many interesting things about them. We are going to drive through the park and see many animals on the way. If you have questions, I will be happy to answer them at the end of our tour.

Let's go..

Please look to the left. You will see our elephants. A baby elephant was just born yesterday and he is already standing beside his mother. We now have twenty elephants living here on the Safari. If you listen carefully, you can hear the screaming sound that they are making. They make these loud sounds when they are fighting and angry.

Let's go on..

Now we will see the monkeys. Don't be afraid if they climb on our bus and look at you through the windows. Here, they are free to run around, climb and jump from tree to tree. They love when our tour buses come by. Maybe they think that we have some bananas for them. But visitors must not feed them or any of the animals here because they may get sick! They have their own special food.

And now we are driving to the part that I think is most exciting! The lions! Of course, we do not keep them with the rest of the animals. That would be too dangerous! The lions have their own space which is very big. Look! Over there you can see a group of lions lying under that tree. They just finished eating and are now resting. They spend twenty hours each day resting and sleeping. If you want to see them more active, you will have to come very early in the morning! This brings us to the end of our tour. Are there any questions?

Questions

- 6. Who is Bobby?
 - a. He is a guide at the Safari Park.
 - b. He is a visitor at the Safari Park.
 - c. He feeds the animals at the Safari Park.
- 7. How many elephants are there at the Safari Park?
 - a. twenty-five
 - b. Twenty
 - c. thirty
- 8. What does it mean when the elephants make screaming sounds?
 - a. It means that the elephants are playing a game.

- b. It means that the elephants are happy.
- c. It means that the elephants are angry.
- 9. What can the monkeys do at the Safari Park?
 - a. They can swim in the pool.
 - b. They can run around.
 - c. They can visit the lions.
- 10. What are the lions doing when the tour bus goes by?
 - a. They are lying under a tree.
 - b. They are eating.
 - c. They are running around

Part 3

- 11. Tell me a few things about yourself. Also, tell me about a good friend that you have. Explain why he or she is a good friend.
- 12. Tell me a few things about yourself. Also, tell me what your favorite food is. Explain why you like it.

Part 4

A NEW BICYCLE دراجة هوائيّة جديدة	
-----------------------------------	--







